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Minutes 
Graduate Academic Affairs Committee 

September 16, 2016 
 

Members in Attendance:  R. Wood, A. Miller, A. Albert, A. Kent, A. Kaikati, A. Trees, C. 

Werner, D. Hall, D. Roby, H. Ardizzone, J. Barber, J. Fu, J. Martin, J. Nichols, L. 
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population is aging and social work is on the cutting edge of gerontology work.  
Nineteen percent growth is expected in the next few years or so in this area.  
This is expected to be a relatively modest certificate program.  There is no 
additional cost associated with it.  No additional courses will be created and no 
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 E. By-laws and GAAC member responsibilities: 

Some changes to the by-laws have occurred to adjust the language to reflect our 
administrative structure.  The committee is empowered to change the by-laws 
when necessary.  The members are to go over the by-laws and this subject will 
be revisited at the October meeting.   

IV. Announcements 

A. The next meeting is on October 21, 2016 at 8:30 a.m. in the Vitale Boardroom. 

B. P.E.O. Scholar Awards application Deadline is October 14th.  This is for women in 
their last year of study who are giving their dissertation.    

 


